Nareka Jacsues

From: Denise Neilson Bullock

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 1:07 PM
To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Purpose Built Pickleball Courts
Categories: Pickleball

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Attn: Central Saanich Mayor and Council,

I am writing to show my support for purpose built pickleball courts in Central Saanich. Currently there are no

purpose built courts on the Saanich Peninsula for this fast growing and popular sport. Additionally, with the
recent closure of courts in North Saanich, the demand is huge.

As there will be no cost to Central Saanich (the associations and local pickleball community have agreed to
finance the conversion), this seems like an easy decision to support citizens of the Saanich Peninsula.

Thank you in advance for your support of this initiative,

Denise Neilson Bullock

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”





